

Unleash your limitless potential



Executive Head Teacher Mr Chris Wilson BSc / PGCE/ NPQH / MA

16th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re; Non-uniform day – Turkey and Syria disaster relief effort

As many of you will be aware, devastating earthquakes have recently hit Turkey and Syria, resulting in thousands of people missing and, very sadly, many lives have been lost. People need urgent aid to survive.

We have therefore decided to hold a non-uniform day this **Friday**, 17th **February 2023**, all the proceeds from which will go to disaster relief efforts in the region.

Children are welcome to wear their own clothes into school this Friday and are encouraged to wear the colours from the flags. We are asking for a suggested donation of £1.00

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mr Chris Wilson

Executive Head Teacher







INVESTORS



